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AWARENESS CAMPAIGN ON VOLUNTARY BLOOD DONATION 

 

The NSS, PUC Unit is planning to organise the second round of Voluntary Blood Donation 

Camp for 2024 on 27. 9. 2024 (Friday) for the First semester students at the Campus. For 

this, an awareness campaign was conducted in different classrooms of different departments 

by the Programme Officers of NSS PUC Unit along with volunteers on 25. 9. 2024 

(Wednesday). Four POs and several volunteers took part in the campaign. 
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